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Dear HPA Families,

Happy New Year! We are happy to be back at school and are re-energized to launch into a successful
second semester. Our administrative team is continually assessing student progress and is happy with
what your scholars have achieved this fall, in academics, the arts, athletics and character development.
At the same time, we have exciting plans for the growth and advancement of High Point Academy and
your children! Please keep an eye on ParentSquare and the weekly newsletters for updates regarding
these plans as they develop and unfold.

This time of year is critical for High Point Academy. It is “Open Enrollment.” That means it is time for us
to invite NEW families to go to our website and apply to join the HPA family. As someone who is already
part of the HPA family, YOU are our best ambassadors! Spread the word about what an awesome
school we have! Invite like-minded families, amazing families like yours, to join us! The vision of High
Point Academy is “to be an exemplary school of choice for academically minded families.” We are
looking for families who care about education to help make High Point Academy the BEST choice for
students in the Upstate and beyond. Invite people you want to be with our children, to be in our school,
to help us achieve our vision. It is vital that we all participate in hospitality and invitation throughout our
community.

We have so much to look forward to this spring and in the future. Thank you for being a part of the HPA
family and thank you for your support.

Striving for excellence,

Brian J. Sherman
Superintendent

https://www.hpaspartanburg.com/Enrollment.aspx

